
           
           
          
            

              
            

         
           

    

Robert “Bob” Jonsen, of San Jose, has been appointed to the 
State 9-1-1 Advisory Board. Jonsen has been the Sheriff of the 
Santa Clara County Sheriff’s Department since 2022. He was a 
Chief of Police at the City of Palo Alto Police Department from 
2018 to 2022. Jonsen was the Chief of Police at the City of Menlo 
Park Police Department from 2013 to 2018. He earned his Master of 

Science degree in Organizational Leadership from Woodbury University. This 
position does not require Senate confirmation, and there is no compensation. 
Jonsen is a Democrat. 


